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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2008 5:19 PM
To: 'Matthew Rosman'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Rush Property 28th Street

Matthew, 

 

Based on the circumstances detailed in your e-mail correspondence, the requested 2 week extension is acceptable. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Matthew Rosman [mailto:MRosman@gribiassociates.com]  

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2008 4:47 PM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Rush Property 28th Street 

 

Paresh--  

We attempted to abandon boring B-2 yesterday with the help of Gregg Drilling.  We expected that we would be able to 
remove the installed casing and backfill with cement.  Unfortunately, the casing could not be simply removed.  The 
regulator directed us to drill out the boring which we were not able to do with the available equipment.   

We are scheduled to return to the site the first full week of January with a rig capable of drilling inside the building.  The 
submittal date for the "Soil and Water Investigation Report Addendum" is currently December 30, 2008.  I would like to 
request a 2-week extension so that we can include the boring abandonment as part of the addendum.  Please let me 
know if it is possible. 

Also, we just received EDF files for Dublin Toyota and Rush-28th Street.  I hope to have the files uploaded to Geotracker 
next week.  Please contact me with any questions.   
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Matthew A. Rosman  
Project Engineer  
GRIBI Associates  
1090 Adams Street, Suite K, Benicia, CA 94510  
phone 707.748.7743   fax 707.748.7763   cell 707.718.8613  

Tracking:
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Recipient Delivery

'Matthew Rosman'

Drogos, Donna, Env. Health Delivered: 12/4/2008 5:19 PM


